
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission  
From: Bradley Parsons  
Subject: Another Crash on Packard  
Date: Thursday, October 14, 2021 

 

Dear WBWC board, Julie and Travis, as well as Raymond and Transportation Commission members:  

 

In the foreground is the memorial for 35-year-old Kenneth who lost his life at this exact spot 3 months 

ago, at Packard and Springbrook. In the background is the crushing scene from an accident moments 

ago. This just can’t go on.  

 

Bradley  

 

 



 


